Dear Parents/Carers,

This week we have enjoyed practising our class Eisteddfod song and dance and making hats for the performance. In Maths we learned about subtraction. We also wrote prayers about our value, forgiveness.

We have an outdoor P.E. lesson with Mr Nurton on Friday so please ensure that your child has warm P.E. kit and trainers in school.

Tomorrow and **Friday** we will be holding Show and Tell sessions. This term we would like the children to bring something that shows a hobby/interest so they can talk about their interests outside school.

We are celebrating World Book Day on **Thursday March 6th**. The theme for this year is Welsh myths and legends. Please dress your child in an appropriate costume.

We will be celebrating our Eisteddfod on **Friday March 7th**. Children can wear traditional Welsh costumes to school or a Welsh-themed costume, e.g. dragon, daffodil, leek, rugby player. There will be a competition for the best costume. Please see the newsletter for other Eisteddfod competitions to be completed at home over the holiday.

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely half term holiday!

Best Wishes,

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins